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City Council Employee and Family Assistance Program 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That all members of City Council be provided access to the Municipalities of 
Saskatchewan (SUMA) Employee and Family Assistance Program (EFAP) benefit by 
payroll deduction from each member of City Council. 

 
History 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held on May 17, 2021, 
considered an information report from the Administration, and resolved to submit the 
above recommendation to City Council. 
 
Attachment 
Report of the Chief Human Resources Officer, dated May 17, 2021 


